
Dinghy Dock at Grayden Paul to Close for Repairs

The dinghy dock at Grayden Paul Park on
Front Street will close at 7 a.m. Monday,
Nov. 8, 2021. All vessels must be removed
prior to 7 a.m. Nov. 8.

The Town of Beaufort's Public Works
department will be repairing the dock the
week of Nov. 8. In order to complete this
work, no vessels may be attached to the
dock. All vessels must be moved. 

If vessels are not moved prior to 7 a.m.
Monday, Nov. 8, the owner will be assessed
a removal and storage fee. 

 

https://www.beaufortnc.org/parks/page/dinghy-dock-grayden-paul-close-repairs

